
From: Bell, Jeanne 
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2010 2:50 PM 
To: Bell, Jeanne 
Subject: FW: Request for DID's 
 
 

 

From: [Redacted]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2010 9:53 AM 
To: Sopher, Kimberly 

Subject: Request for DID's 

 

 

 

  

 

April  20, 2010 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Kim, 

[Redacted] is requesting a reserved block of 1,100 phone (DID – direct inward 
dialing) numbers so that we can implement a disaster recovery plan. The goal is 
to be able to redirect all calls to these DID numbers. They will reside at our 
Spokane location.  These DID numbers will only be used in the event of a service 
outage in the greater Seattle area!  
  
  
It is important that all phone numbers have a consistent NAP and LEC code e.g. 
509-XXX for consistency and use with our phone system! The only difference ,per 
phone number, would be the last four digits. Our phone system requires the last 
four digits of the numbers to start with a 4,5,6,7,8,9. 
  
  
The Requested again for these numbers will only support [Redacted] during a 
Disaster recovery event .  
  
Thank you, 
  
[Redacted] 
 

 

NOTICE: This communication and any attachments may contain privileged or otherwise 

confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient or believe that you may have 

received this communication in error, please reply to the sender indicating that fact and 

delete the copy you received without printing, copying, retransmitting, disseminating, or 

otherwise using the information. Thank you.  

 


